
Hello, 
 
My name is Collin Terenzini. I am a Rutland native and a born Vermonter. I have always taken 
pride in saying that I am from Vermont. I remember going to college in North Carolina and 
showing people what VT maple syrup was! I am writing you in opposition not only for this bill 
but also for abortion all together.  I am having difficulty wrapping my head as well as my heart 
around a bill like this. I write to you not as an “angry male” that wants to condemn the rights of 
women. I write this to you as a human being and someone who wants equality for all, including 
the unborn child. When Roe V. Wade came out, there were no 3D sonograms or anything like 
that. We see that the unborn child has its own DNA, blood type, body - As early as 12 weeks that 
baby feels pain. There are images of baby's sucking their thumbs and smiling while in the womb. 
97% of all abortions are done out of social issues and not medical ones. As a Christian I believe 
that every human-being has intrinsic value and worth. I fully believe in the right for women and 
their equality however, I don't believe a woman has the right to murder her baby. I ask ... No, 
beg of you that you would reconsider supporting this bill. I am praying for this decision and that 
it would allow babies to have the right to life as well. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Rev. Collin Terenzini 
 

 


